
June 7,  2017 WAO EDUCATION FOUNDATION 
MEETING RECAP 

 
 
The WAO Public School Education Foundation met on 
June 7, 2017 at 5:30 in the WAOHS Library. Members 
present were Carol Bowman, Carol Anderson, Sally 
Roller, Ellen Strickler, Dewey Swanson Ed Rosendahl, 
Amy Trudell, and Pam Jubie. Stacy Hanson and Ashley 
Vongroven were guests. 
 
Some highlights from the meeting are: 
 
Scholarship Night went well 
 
The Spring Connections were mailed on May 31st.  Each 
newsletter that is returned and remailed costs $1.70.  If 
the move is recent the post office will have a sticker on it 
with the new address.  It is very beneficial when alumni, 
family/friends let us know about new addresses. 
 
The City of Warren asked if we’d like to contribute to 
the Warren Welcome Bags again.  These are given to 
new community members.  We gave 75 flashdrives, 
notepads, brochures and pens. 
 
Pam is working on signage for the Marshall County 
Fair Parade. 
 
Sierra Branch will be attending Spanish Camp this 
summer.  We funded money towards her campership.  



Anyone wishing to designate money to language camps 
may indicate on their memorials/donations. 
 
Sally told more about the format for the cookbook that 
we will be doing.  She will have an article in the Sheaf 
and on our Facebook page with directions on how to 
submit recipes.  Most of this can be done online. 
 
The Stephen/Argyle BBB game date was moved to one 
day earlier.  The Baked Potato Supper will be February 
5, 2018. 
 
The Kenneth Poolman Memorial Scholarship was 
accepted .  This will be a $500 scholarship that will be 
presented for the first time in 2018.  
 
Money will be taken from the CJ Anderson Endowment 
for Education to fund the purchase of 20 Google 
Expedition kits for use in grades K-12. 
 
The WAO Buildings will be open for alumni and friends 
from 9:00-noon on Saturday, July 22nd.   
 
Our 13th annual golf scramble will be July 21st.  Anyone 
wishing to volunteer to help should contact Carol 
Bowman or Carol Anderson. 
 
Donations and memorials were accepted. 
 
The next meeting will be on July 12th at 5:30 in the 
WAOHS Library to finalize golf preparation. 



 
 


